

Coleman A. Young Municipal Center 2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 1126 Detroit, Michigan 48226

Phone 313 • 224 • 3400 Fax 313•224•4128 www.detroitmi.gov

TO: Honorable City Council

Brad Dick, COO, City of Detroit

March 21, 2024 DATE:

RE: AB Ford Support

The General Services Department would like to present the following memorandum as the Honorable Council considers the following DBA Contract #6006111 before you today.

The department is in receipt of the attached memorandum received from Mr. James Jackson representing the Jefferson-Chalmers Citizens District Council. Attachment (1) shows a poll submitted on March 13th from residents in support of the impending improvements to AB Ford Park. The question marks listed within that poll could not be personally verified. However, Mr. Jackson indicated that those persons also stand in support of the impending improvements.

In addition, a second attachment is being submitted which includes a poll taken March 19th which reflects additional persons in support of this project.

We also would like to "Thank" Mr. Jackson and his efforts as he continues to garner community support despite his health challenges.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions or concerns.

Crystal Perkins, Director – General Services Department cc: Stephane Washington – Mayor's Office Annibory Calvert – COS- Councilmember Coleman A Young II

Attachments